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January 5, 2021 

 

Mr. Anthony Navarrete 
16795 Von Karman, Suite 100 
Irvine, California 92606 
 
 

Dear Mr. Navarrete: 
 

6501 S Sepulveda Bl 
 
This is in response to your letter dated November 4, 2020 regarding electric service for the proposed 
project at the above address. 

 
Electric service is available and will be provided in accordance with the Department of Water and 
Power Rules and Regulations.  The estimated power requirement for this proposed project is part of 
the total load growth forecast for the City and has been taken into account in the planned growth of 
the power system. Any system upgrades or extensions will be completed at the cost of the customer. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Mr. Daniel Rostom at (213) 367-8067. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
George Nino 
District Engineer 
Metro Service Planning 

 


